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ECOLE ROCHESTER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

411 School House Street

Coquitlam B.C.

V3K 4Y7

(604) 939-4624

      rochester@sd43.bc.ca
Sept 22/15

Dear Rochester Parents :
Dear Rochester parents:

A child with a suspected case of chicken pox went home from school today.  Families with children in this classroom were notified today.  Fraser Health was notified and asked us to send you the information below.  Please consult Fraser Health or your physician if you have any questions regarding this virus.
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Rochester Elementary School
